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Comments: I am writing to express my disagreement with the proposed plan to increase logging of old growth

forests. I think it us important that the USFS protect mature and old-growth forests and don't raise logging limits

to 120-150 years. Our impact on forests extends beyond the human benefits; we are altering the habitats of

wildlife like the Northern Spotted Owl and Marbled Murrelet. Please fight to protect our forests 


